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Honorable Justices — I’m writing to ask you not to sunset the LLLT program, and in fact,
expand it beyond family law to include all facets of the legal profession. 
 
The Court had it right when it allowed for the creation of the program but hamstrung out of the
gate it by narrowly proscribing its use.
 
In the name of justice, equity and inclusion, let this program live on.
 
Regards,
 
M. Anthony
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